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NEW ROAD LAYOUT AT BOBBY THOMPSON WAY ROUNDABOUT
 

CLICK HERE-   New Road Layout at Bobby Thompson Roundabout starting December 11th 2023

 
NEWS DESCRIPTION
 
December 8th, 2023
New road layout at Bobby Thompson Way roundabout
The National Roads Authority (NRA) would like to notify the public of the opening of the new roundabout on Bobby
Thompson Way on Monday December 11th 2023.
From Monday, 11th December 2023, the existing roundabout on Bobby Thompson Way will be removed, shifting
traffic to the larger roundabout, however, it is still an active construction site. Not all lanes will be completed, so
motorists are being asked to drive with due care and attention.
The NRA thanks everyone for their patience and support while we continue to work to improve the roads in this
area.
Members of the public can email nra@nra.ky with questions or comments regarding this project. For any urgent
questions or concerns please call 525-1251.
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